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Department of Energy-
Washington, DC 20585 ’a w29 Tur M ‘G|

AUG 2+ 1994
Mr. Timothy Vitkus
Environmental Survey and
- Site Assessment Program
Oak Ridge Institute for Science and Education
Post Office Box 117
Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831-0117
Dear Mr. Vitkus '

-With the assistance of John Patterson and Ron Kirk, I have reviewed your
proposed survey plan (dated June 30, 1994,) for the characterization of tha
Bliss and Laughlin Site. The survey plan is satisfactory, and 1 ask that you

w2s2o plan the Phase 1 survey in conjunction with the p]annéd verification survey at
Building 401 of the Niagara Falls Storage Site. Although an access agreement
for the property is not presently available, steps are underway to obtain

access for this work.

Please advise me of the tentative dates for this survey at (301) 427-1719. If

you have any questions, please call me.

Sincere]y,

L/ /QQLm (3

Alexander Williams, PhD
Designation and Certification Manager
Off-Site/Savannah River Program Division
Office of Eastern Area Programs
Office of Environmental Restoration

cc:
J. Patterson, EM-421

“*R. Kirk, OR
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